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A message to all GP referrers for NHS services in Kent and Medway 
 
Organisations delivering NHS and social care services have all faced enormous challenges in 
preparing for and now delivering safe and effective care during the Covid-19 pandemic – the 
response has been a credit to the entire system.  Reshaping the care system has had an impact on 
the delivery of services for non-Covid patients but all parts of the system have endeavoured to 
protect services as much as possible across both primary and secondary care. 
 
As organisations receiving referrals from GPs we are contacting you to make clear that referrals 
continue to be accepted – there may be treatment delays in some areas because of the 
realignment of resources to support the response to Covid-19 but you should continue to refer in 
line with your clinical assessment of patient need.  If you should experience any problems please 
raise your concerns with the relevant organisation. 
 
While the impacts of Covid-19 will remain with us for a prolonged period, like you we are now 
turning our thoughts to the recovery phase. We will all endeavour to make sure that the best of 
the innovation, collaboration and flexibility that has flowered in recent times will be maintained 
for the benefit of all patients. 
 
Stay safe 
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